
ADDISON COUNTY COMMUNITY TRUST 
FINAL PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Vergennes received $400,000 from the State of Vermont for a grant 
under the Vermont Community Development Program. A public hearing will be 
held at Vergennes City Hall, 120 Main St, Vergennes, VT on Tuesday, August 10, 
2021 at 6:00 p.m. to obtain the views of citizens on community development, to 
furnish information concerning the range of community development activities 
that have been undertaken under this program, and to give affected citizens the 
opportunity to examine a statement of the use of these funds. The VCDP Funds 
received have been used to accomplish the following activities:

The City of Vergennes subgranted $400,000 in VCDP funds to Addison County 
Community Trust to acquire the property located on Armory Lane and conduct 
program management activities.  Together with other resources, the Vergennes 
Community Housing Limited Partnership constructed twenty-four (24) unit multi-
family affordable housing building located at 45 Armory Lane in Vergennes, VT.

Information on this project may be obtained from and viewed during the hours 
of 8:00 AM and 4:30 PM at the Vergennes City Hall on  8/10/21. Should you 
require any special accommodations please contact Ron Redmond at 802-877-
3637 to ensure appropriate accommodations are made. For the hearing impaired 
please call (TTY) #1-800-253-0191.

Legislative Body for the City of Vergennes.


